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Monday 18th December 2023  

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 
Changes in Lunch System January 2024 

 

For the benefit of the children, we will be making some changes to the way they order their lunch in 

school. Currently they order their choices a week in advance. From the start of next term children will 

be able to order their lunch each day.  

 

Each morning the children will be asked if they are having a school dinner or if they have brought in 

their own packed lunch. If the children are having a school meal, they will not need to specify a 

preference, they will only need to confirm that they are having a school meal. 

 

Each day children who chose to have a school meal will have a choice of 

 

 School prepared packed lunch 

 Meat option 

 Vegetarian option 

 Jacket potato 

 

Please note on Monday and Friday there will not be a meat option. This is currently the case. 

 

The children will be given a wrist band each day by their class teacher. The colour of the band will 

indicate what option they have chosen. 

 

I am sure this will provide our children with a better service, which they deserve. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr S Chiswell 

Headteacher  
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